IVINGSWOOD ACADEMY PTA NEWS

16TH NOVEMBER 2018

CHRISTMAS FAYRE

Hello,

The PTA are trying to find the best way to get parents involved so have come up with this newsletter to let you know when events are happening and how you can get involved and support us.

The Christmas Fair will be on the 7th Decemberl. If you would like to hire a table for £5 or know someone who does, please email Siobhan on s.hayes0610@gmail.com. We are also looking for donations of raffle prizes so if you work for or know a company that may be willing to donate a prize for the raffle please email Siobhan.

As the Christmas Fayre is getting closer, we are looking for volunteers to help with stalls, baking and making. If you feel you can help with any of these, please sign up on the sheet in the foyer or speak to Erika, Sarah or Siobhan to find out how you can get involved.

We are running a competition for drawing to go onto the poster which will advertise the Fayre. The closing date for the competition is 21st November. Please encourage your children to get involve by designing a Christmas themed poster. There will be a prize for one member of each class. Please remember to put your child's name and class on their entry. These can be given into the office.

It wouldn't be a Christmas fayrewithout Santa himself and your children can visit him at the Fayre. Please book and pay for your ticket with Siobhan at the front of the school. Tickets are £3 for each child and each child will receive a small gift from Santa.

There will be a PTA coffee morning on the 23rd November from 9am in the drama room. Please come and say hello - we would love to know your ideas for future fundraising events. We will also be making decorations for the fayre if you would like to get creative and help.

Lastly. once again this year the Toy Bank has opened their doors for donations of unwanted toys, both new and used toys in good condition. If you have any unwanted toys, pease leave them with the office and we will take them down to the Toy Bank for you.

We look forward to seeing you at the coffee morning and Fayre.



